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8'h March 2023

Dear Parents,

As you may be aware next Friday 17" March is Sport Relief Day. REI-'EF
Sport Relief is a fund raising campaign that uses everything that's

good about sport to change countless lives for the better. All the

money raised is spent by Comic relief to help thousands of people both in the UK and across the
world's poorest countries. It isa fantastic way to raise money through being active and doing
sport: and it is a great way to learn about the world.

We are asking that all children 'wear what they like' for the day - preferably sports clothes or
something comfortable that will allow them to participate in their classes sports challenge. Team
football tops are also allowed: look out for any staff that may be showing their team allegiance!
As with our other fund raising days, children will pay £1.00 which will go to Sport Relief. If you
wish to give more to the cause, please send donations in an envelope marked 'Sport Relief'.

We plan to hold an assembly which will explain where the money raised will be spent. Our
playground leaders, supported by Mr Morgan will organise a set of sports challenges for the
children to complete.

Yours sincerely,

?D«M(

Mr A Dyall,
Headteacher.
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